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FY2022 Unified Planning Work Program (15 minutes)
Felix Nwoko, LPA Staff

The DCHC MPO is required by federal regulations to prepare an annual Unified Planning Work
Program (UPWP) that details and guides the urban area transportation planning activities. Funding
for the UPWP is provided by the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal Transit
Administration. The UPWP must identify MPO planning tasks to be performed with the use of federal
transportation funds.

The FY22 UPWP was released for public comment on January 13, 2021. No public comments have
been received. The UPWP must be submitted to NCDOT and FHWA for review by February 15,
2021.

TC Action: Recommended that the Board approve the FY22 UPWP.

Board Action: Approve the FY22 UPWP.
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